Pvt. Chester Friedland, Company B, 76th Bn. M.R.T.C., Camp Robinson, Arkansas.

Dear Chet:

I was very happy to receive your card, and to know that you are now stationed at Camp Robinson. Give my kind regards to Mrs. Anderson, and to Colonel Fairchild.

Chet, I would like for you to write me sometime regarding the benefits you gained from your courses here in First Aid end the Treatment of Injuries - with no embellishments, of course, just the stuff you really learned and its relationship to the work you are now doing. I believe this would be both helpful and interesting to the students we now have.

Tell us what you got in your training before you came to Camp Robinson, just what your work is now, and what you are preparing for. Of course, we don't expect you to give out any military secrets, but I believe you could write a letter that would stimulate the students in our First Aid class that will open next semester.

It will be a great pleasure to hear from you again.
With all good wishes for your continued success, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.